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Town of Killingly 
Engineering Department 

 172 Main Street, Killingly, CT 06239 
Phone 860-779-5360      Fax 860-779-5326 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Normand Thibeault Jr. P.E.  Killingly Engineering Associates 114 Westcott 

Road, P.O. Box 421, Killingly Ct 06241, via email at 

nthibeault@killinglyea.com 

 

FROM: David Capacchione, Town Engineer; Gary Martin, Assistant Town Engineer 

 

DATE: December 21, 2020 

 

RE: 1496 Hartford Pike, Killingly, Ct  

 

CC:  Ann Marie Aubrey Director of Planning and Development, Elsie Bisset, 

Director Economic Development, Jonathan Blake, Planner I, & Zoning 

Enforcement Officer; file \ 

 

The Town Engineering department has received the following information for the subject 

project at our office through May 14, 2020: 

 

Item 1: Set of two (2) drawings entitled “Improvement Location Survey Septic 

System Design Plan” Plan Prepared for Richard R. O’Keefe 1496 Hartford 

Pike (Route 101) Killingly, Connecticut, prepared by Killingly 

Engineering Associates114 Westcott Road, P.O. Box 421 Killingly 

Connecticut 06241 and dated 11/17/2020. 

 

We have reviewed the item listed above and have the following comments pursuant to the 

Inland Wetland & Planning and Zoning Commissions: 

 

Comments: 

 

1. Please provide a CDOT driveway permit and include their driveway detail on the 

plans. 

2. I am concerned about the proximity to both wetlands and the 100-year flood 

elevation. Please demonstrate there will be no adverse impacts to the wetlands or 

the proposed development.  

3. Please demonstrate adequate sightline. 

 

Please contact the Town of Killingly Engineering Office at (860) 779-5360 if you have 

any questions or need additional information. We will be happy to meet with you to 

discuss the above referenced project. 


